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Mount Kelly’s Safeguarding Bulletin aims to provide parents and carers with the information needed to 
have informed and age-appropriate conversations with their children about potential risks and issues in 
the wider world and online. This week’s bulletin provides information about gambling.  
 

Gambling has become more prevalent over the years, with such practises widely advertised on social     
media and even incorporated into various apps and games. It’s growing easier for children and young   
people to come across opportunities to gamble, putting parents at greater risk of financial loss or mental 
and emotional strain.  

That said, there are steps you can take to keep these youngsters as safe as possible from the impacts of 
gambling, and this week’s #WakeUpWednesday guide details these for you. At the same time, this week’s 
expert points out the most significant risks posed to under-18s, to help you keep these damaging pitfalls to 
a minimum. 

 

 

 

 

 

Gambling and Gaming Harms Resources & Support Services 

Ara Recovery For All provides free and confidential help across the South West. They provide us with 
workshops for Year 8 and Year 10 pupils about gambling and gaming harms.  

YGAM has a wide range of resources for tackling gambling and gaming harms, including an excellent Parent 
Hub.  

NHS National Centre for Behavioural Addictions and the National Problem Gambling Clinic  

NHS South West Gambling Service website  

https://www.gamcare.org.uk/about-us/what-support-do-we-provide/ 

https://www.recovery4all.co.uk/gambling-help/
https://parents.ygam.org/
https://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/services/mental-health-services/addictions-and-substance-misuse/national-centre-behavioural-addictions
https://www.awp.nhs.uk/our-services/az-services/south-west-gambling-service
https://www.gamcare.org.uk/about-us/what-support-do-we-provide/



